CAN WE GET TO YOU IN AN EMERGENCY?

Two important factors in providing emergency response to your home are proper
address posting and clearance of roads and driveways. If we can’t find you we
can’t get to you. If there is not adequate clearance of flammable vegetation along
roads and driveways we may not be able get to you. Help responders by ensuring
these two simple tasks are completed and maintained.

Posting your address will assist emergency responders in
locating your home. It is recommended that a standard green
24”X6” sign with 4” reflective numbers attached to a metal
stake be used. This sign can be seen in the daylight as well as
night with the reflective numbers. When roads and driveways
serve more than one home, place all home addresses at the
beginning of the road or driveway. Then place a single address
sign at each driveway to the home. Using arrows to indicate
direction of the house will aid responders.

Clear roads and driveways so emergency resources can
get in and you can get out. Clear all flammable
vegetation for a distance of 10 feet from each side of the
road or driveway. Remove tree branches and limbs 15
feet above the road or driveway. Maintain clearance at
all times. This will not only provide a safe means for
access for emergency responders but may provide a
means of escape in an evacuation event.

Contact the Fire District office for more info: 530-878-0405 ext. 205



